
Hello everyone! I hope everyone is settling into the swing of school nicely after the summer.  It
still feels a little strange since we started so early in August. There aren’t any major
performances till October, so I hope to see everyone at Kickoff, which is mandatory! If you have
any questions, you can check out our website bellairechoir.org. See ya next month! - Ryan F.

Birthdays!
Jordi C.             9/3           Angelina  C.         9/15
Vidya M.           9/5
Ricardo C.        9/6
Owen F.            9/9
Chloe C.           9/14

Important Announcements
Open House is on the 4th
There is a MANDATORY parent
meeting on the 10th
Choir Kickoff is on the 13th
ALL CHOIR FEES DUE ON THE 16th
Good luck to those trying out for All-
State District!
The 1st Car Wash is on the 21st

Instagram: @bellairehschoir
Twitter: @BellaireHSChoir
Tiktok: @bellairehschoir
Website: www.bellairechoir.org
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